
TOWN OF NEW BALTIMORE 

 

REQUEST FOR RESUMES FOR TOWN CLERK 

 

  

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Town Board of the Town of New Baltimore is 

seeking persons interested in being appointed as Town Clerk.  A letter of intent for 

the position and a resume should be sent or delivered to First Deputy Town Clerk 

Marjorie Loux at New Baltimore Town Hall, 3809 County Route 51, Hannacroix, 

NY  12087 and must be received by the close of business on April 11, 2014.  All 

applicants must be an elector (resident) of the Town of New Baltimore and all 

applicants will be considered and interviewed for the position. 

 

  

The appointment shall be effective until December 31, 2014. 

 

 By order of the Town Board of the Town of New Baltimore. 

 

Marjorie Loux, First Deputy Town Clerk 
 

 


